
Dear Mr. Campbell, Mr. Thompson and everyone else at the Never 
Forgotten Honor Flight, 
 
I just wanted to thank you again for everything you did for my 
Grandfather. Since he's been home, my Grandmother has e-mailed 
me several times telling me that he won't stop talking about the 
Honor Flight and that it was the best experience in his life. He 
really, really enjoyed it. My cousin shot a video of him getting off 
the plane and he was so excited and overwhelmed by the welcome 
he didn't know where to look. He told me that he got more mail 
during mail call then he did in all 21 months he was in the army.  I 
think that it really helped him, especially because it helped him for 
get have an enjoyable experience before he gets too sick. He also 
really liked the book which you gave him on the WWII Memorial 
and had me buy two different ones from Amazon on the Korean 
Memorial because he wasn't sure which one we would like better.  
 
During the trip, Mr. Thompson had mentioned that you might need 
help on the next Honor Flight. Please keep me updated if you still 
need the help as the flight approaches. I would love to help, I just 
can't guarantee that I can come right now. That week is our mid-
terms, and, while I don't have a class, I have not yet received my 
mid-term schedule to know when I have to sit for exams. If I don't 
have an exam, I would really like to help if you need the help. One 
last thing, is there anyway I could get Sargent Skywalker's contact 
information? I would like to send him a thank you as well. Talking 
with him was a really special experience my grandfather really 
enjoyed.  
 
Thank you again for everything! 
 
Sincerely, 
Ali Happli 
 


